
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

      Harvest Appeal Letter  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We will be holding a Harvest Assembly for the children on Wednesday 13th October. 

Following our assembly, we have arranged for ‘Donation Days’ on  

Thursday 14th and Friday 15th October. 

This year we are collecting for Good Shepherd, Wolverhampton who support families, the homeless and 
members of our community who are in need of help at this time. 

Can we please ask that you consider donating to this worthy cause and choose from the following items to 
send into school on the above days. This will ensure that the Good Shepherd receive items that are most 
needed.   

No fresh produce is required 

Tinned fruit, Jam, Longlife milk, Chocolate, Biscuits, Sugar, Juice/Squash, Crisps, Coffee, 
Cereal, Hot Chocolate, Rice Pudding, Custard, Jar Sauces, Gravy Granules, Stock cubes, Pot 
Noodles, Rice, Instant Mash, Tin Sweetcorn, Cooking Oil, Tin Potatoes, Tomato Sauce, Fray 
Bentos Pies, Mayonnaise, Tinned Meat, Sandwich Spread. We would also accept cleaning 
materials, Washing powder, Washing up liquid, Deodorant, Shower gel, Shampoo, Wet 
wipes, Toilet roll.  

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support, 

 

Mr A Edmunds  
Headteacher 
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